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S.B. SCHOOLS SUBJECT OF UCSB
PROFESSOR'S STUDY

Gregory Kelly, a University of California, Santa Barbara researcher, has received a
$45,000 grant from the Spencer Foundation to find better ways to help children
learn science. Kelly will examine science education across different grade levels by
studying the teaching of science at Main Elementary School in Carpinteria, physics
at San Marcos High School in Goleta, and introductory oceanography at UCSB.
"Through examination of how the knowledge and the practice of science is
understood and communicated in different eduational settings, we can make science
more accessible to students," says Kelly, UCSB assistant professor in the Graduate
School of Education.

Kelly became interested in science education as a Peace Corps volunteer in Togo,
West Africa. He taught physics and chemistry in a rural high school that lacked
fundamental equipment. An additional disadvantage to both teacher and students
was the country's French educational system---an unfamiliar system with rigorous
national exams and taught in a second language for Kelly and his students.

Administered by the National Academy of Education, the Spencer Postdoctoral
Fellowship grants are designed to promote scholarship in the United States and
abroad on matters relevant to the improvement of education in all its forms.

About UC Santa Barbara



The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.


